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ORACLE SUPERANNUATION PLAN

Your May 2019  is online 

How you can contribute 
more to grow your super
Contributing to your super can 
boost your retirement savings  
over the long term. As long as 
you stay within the yearly limits, 
your contributions can receive 
favourable tax treatment.

In the lead up to 30 June 2019, 
now is a good time to check  
how you’re tracking. In this  
issue of Super News we include 
a guide for how to keep track  
of your contributions. 

Your new Policy 
Committee members
Thanks to all those who 
participated in the call for 
nominations for Policy 
Committee members. This 
issue updates you on changes 
to the Policy Committee and 
introduces the new members. 

Are you making after-tax  
contributions in 2018/19? 
You may able to claim a tax 
deduction in your personal tax 
return if you meet the conditions 
and submit the relevant form  
to the Fund Administrator by  
15 July 2019.

Changes to your insurance
The Trustee has appointed a new 
insurer from 1 June 2019 and with  
it are some changes including  
lower fees for Additional Voluntary 
Insurance. Read this issue to learn 
more.

For more information on your super, visit https://super.towerswatson.com/super/oracle.

To read more, click here for the newsletter.

https://super.towerswatson.com/super/Media/Oracle/Booklets/newsletter0519.pdf

